
 
 
 
 

Dear Christmas Angels! 
 

 
 
 
 
The entire Save Ukraine team wishes to express our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering 
support of the project "Christmas presents" for Ukrainian children affected by the war. 
 
We must acknowledge that there were challenges along the way. Despite the constant 
bombings of Ukrainian cities, we are proud to report that all 216 children in our centres 
across the country received their presents. Witnessing their happiness upon receiving these 
gifts was genuinely heartwarming for us all. However, amid the attacks, we faced setbacks, 
with 17 parcels unfortunately lost during these difficult times. 
 
Fortunately, with the invaluable support of our partnering organisation 'kleine herzen' 
Austria, which replaced the lost gifts, we were resolute in our determination to ensure that 
every child affected by the war received their gifts. Your generosity, combined with the 
collective effort of all involved, brought immeasurable joy to these children, whose smiles 
are a powerful reminder of the difference we can make when we come together. 
 
Thank you once again for your commitment and generosity. Together, we are truly making a 
profound difference for the most vulnerable in this war – the children. Your support has not 
only brought joy to their lives but also instilled hope and resilience in them. 
 
With sincere appreciation, 
 
Save Ukraine Team 
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